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Dear Families,  

Here at Oxbridge Lane we pride ourselves in offering a diverse P.E. curriculum. We also aim to      
participate (and hopefully win) as many inter-school competitions as possible. We are following the 
Sports Values of self belief, teamwork, determination, honesty, passion and respect. We focused on 
determination last half term and are currently looking at honesty in this half term.  Please encourage your children to 

be as active as possible as this is not only great for physical wellbeing but mental wellbeing too. The government 
suggest  primary school children are active for at least 60 minutes per day. 

 

Hot off the press! 

Our trail of ‘Active 60’ sports 
bags in Year 3 last term has been 

recognised by the Youth Sport 
Trust and has been nominated 
for a special Autumn Impact 

Award. This is a national award 
and the results will be revealed 

in 2025. 

In the meantime if you were part 
of this fantastic trail and have any photographs of 

your family using the Active 60 bags please can you 
send them in to us here at school and we may use 

them at the awards ceremony next year! 

In Key Stage Two we have been entering lots of competitions including: cross country, scavenger, 
rugby skills and girls football . We have all being busy working on our gymnastics skills with Miss 

Bennett or dancing skills with Mrs Coulter. 

Y5 pupils went on 
a ‘scavenger hunt’ 
using our map-
ping skills and 

orienteering skills 
as well as a fair 
amount of run-

ning! 

Year 4 girls attended a Wild 
Cats Football Festival at 

Stockton Town FC. The girls 
participated in a range of 
football skill activities and 
they had a great time being   

active. May be we have 
some future lionesses in our 

school!  

We have now 
gained the top 
award of 
‘Platinum’ from 
School Games.  
Thanks to all 
the pupils for 
their amazing 
sporting 
achievements 

and to our staff for support the pupils 
in achieving this prestigious award. 

Watch out for our new Sports 
Leaders coming to a play-

ground near you soon! 


